[bookmark: _Hlk101954497]NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL has made a Temporary Traffic Regulation Order (NTRO6129) affecting the C478 Water Lane from its junction with C586 Fakenham Road for 20m eastwards in the PARISH OF BARSHAM to facilitate fire hydrant chamber repairs.


This Order continues the provisions of the Order dated 26th January 2023 that the road will be temporarily closed (except for access) and the restriction will now continue in effect from 2nd to 3rd February 2023 (previously 30th January to 1st February 2023) for the duration of the works expected to be about 2 days within the period.


Alternative route is via: C478 Water Lane/Barsham Road, U14135 Lower Farm Road, C319 Fakenham Road/Thorpland, A148 Fakenham Bypass, B1105 Barsham Road (Sculthorpe, Barsham, Fakenham, Great Snoring).


If necessary, the restriction could run for a maximum period of 18 months from the date of the Order.


Penalty: £1000 maximum fine on conviction and/or endorsement for contravention.


In the event of the start date being delayed the new start date will be displayed on site in advance.


The person dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is Vinnie Purdy (Community and Environmental Services) contactable by telephone at 0344 800 8020 or email at streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk.


Dated this 1st day of February 2023.


Katrina Hulatt
Assistant Director of Governance (Legal Services)
County Hall	
Martineau Lane
Norwich
NR1 2DH
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